
 

50th Anniversary — come and join the party 

Thursday 28th June 

Past pupils, teachers and families are invited to join us for Mass at 
10.30am,  which will be led by Bishop Declan.  This will be followed by the  
unveiling of our 50th Anniversary mosaics and refreshments in our Memory 
Café. If you have any old photographs or memories to share please drop 
them in to the school office so we can add to our collection. 

Friday 29th June 

Current pupils and families are invited to join us on the playground for 
our 50th Celebratory Street Party at 2pm. Make sure you participate in the 
party atmosphere by wearing something gold. 

Saturday 30th June 

The celebrations will continue at the Holy Family Summer Fair from 10am un-
til 12noon and everyone is welcome.  We hope pupils,  parents and  
neighbours past and present will join us for the annual fun day.  


